
 

 

  
Friday 15th November 2019 

‘May the God of Hope Fill you with Joy and Peace’  
Romans 15 v13 

 

 ‘Remembrance Day Parade 

Thank you to all our families and friends who were able to join us last Sunday. It 

was great to see so many of our children representing school or one of the 

uniformed organisations. Thank you. 

 

 Posada 

Please look out for the Posada coming home next week. This 

will come home with each child. We ask that you support 

your child in completing a reflection with the nativity figures 

and allowing them to ask any questions. The Posada marks 

the journey Mary and Joseph made before Baby Jesus was 

born.  

Please make a note of any questions and thoughts and allow children to illustrate what 

they have done in the book provided.  

 

 Parking  

Please be considerate if you park outside the Allison Arms pub. If you are parking on the 

pavement, please be mindful that pavements are very uneven, families walk to school 

and recently have been splashed with muddy water by drivers pulling onto the curb at 

speed. Please ensure that all our children remain safe and their walk to school does not 

cause upset by inconsiderate driving or parking. 

 

 Sponsored Times table-athon 

An updated TOTAL is a fabulous ….                                     

An amazing amount of money 

collected for school funds.  
 

A huge thank you to you all! 
 

 

 Class worship 

Please make a note of the class worship dates: class 3: Wednesday 4th December. Families 

and friends are welcome to join us for these events  

 

 Online payments – School Money 

Please ensure that the email address that you have given school is used to login for this 

service. Please also advise school of any mobile telephone number or email address 

changes then we can update the system accordingly. Thank you.  

 

 School Lunches 

£655 



 

 

Some of the children have not enjoyed their meal choice. If your child does not like what 

they have chosen, you must inform school otherwise they will still receive that choice until 

we have been asked by you to change it. Thank you. 

 

 Shining Stars Breakfast & After School Clubs 

Polite reminder that once you have booked a place at either club no refunds are 

permitted.  

 

 Outdoor Classroom Day  

Check out the school website for some fabulous photographs, which captured the outdoor 

learning taking place!  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Please make a note of St John’s the Divine Church Events Coming up… 

Saturday 16th November – Christmas fair from 11am. – Please come along to support the church.  

Friday 29th November Bingo Night at 6.00pm 

Sunday 8th December at 4.00pm – Christingle service in church. The choir have once again been 

invited to sing.  

Sunday 22nd December at 4.00pm – Carol Service. All the school family are warmly invited 

to attend the Carol Service.  

Upcoming dates for your diary   Events 

Monday 2nd December   Christmas ‘switch on’  at 6pm with a Christmas market- 

ticket only – on sale shortly 

Wednesday 4th December  Class 3 worship at 9am  

Thursday 5th December   theatre visit -Aladdin  EYFS / KS1  

Wednesday11th December theatre visit-Treasure Island  KS2 

Thursday 12th December  Christmas Bingo at 5.30pm  

Wednesday18th December  KS 1 Christmas performance 10.30am & 6pm ticket only 

Thursday 19th December   Carol Service in Church at 9am 

Christmas jumper day for Save the Children 

Special Christmas lunch 


